
Service Learning Opportunities 

Transportation 

Contact: Elizabeth Banks
Email: ebanks@vanburenschools.net 
Phone: 734-699-5100 

Description: Riding afternoon bus route as a bus aide. Pick-up at BHS at 2:05. Dropped off at BHS 
between 4:45-5:15.
 
Tyler Elementary
 
Contact: Aleisa Pitt 
Email: apitt@vanburenschools.net 
Phone: 734-699-5818
 
Early Childhood Center 

Contact Rebecca Ross 
Email: rross@vanburenschools.net 
Phone: 734-699-2180 

Owen Intermediate School 

Lunchroom Monitor 
11:00am - 12:45pm

Contact: Jason Salhaney 
Phone: 734-697-8711 

Savage Elementary School
 
Lunchroom Monitor 
11:25am - 12:40pm 

Contact: Lisa Pruess 
Phone:734-699-5050
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Edgemont Elementary 

Edgemont School is in need of volunteers to watch kids while the parents attend PTO Meetings.  
Students can earn a least 1 hour (possibly more) at our PTO Meetings.  We will need 4 total students for 
each meeting. The PTO Meeting dates are listed below:

September 19, 2022
October 3, 2022
November 14, 2022
December 5, 2022
January 23, 2023
February 13, 2023
March 13, 2023
April 10, 2023
May 8, 2023
June 12, 2023

All Meetings are at Edgemont School and start at 4:30 PM.

Edgemont will also have a Pumpkin Festival on Friday, October 14, 2022 from 6 PM – 7:30 PM.  We need 
10 volunteers from 5 PM – 8 PM.

If you have any questions please call Edgemont at 734-697-8002.


